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TPUC Docket No. 25-00023 IRM Escrow Request

From Karen H. Stachowski <Karen.Stachowski@ag.tn.gov>
Date Tue 7/15/2025 7:26 AM
To Monica Smith-Ashford <Monica.Smith-Ashford@tn.gov>
Cc chuck.welch@phelps.com <chuck.welch@phelps.com>; joshua.mayorquin@phelps.com

<joshua.mayorquin@phelps.com>; Vance Broemel <Vance.Broemel@ag.tn.gov>; Victoria
Glover <Victoria.Glover@AG.TN.GOV>; Shilina B. Brown <Shilina.Brown@ag.tn.gov>; Terra N.
Allen <Terra.Allen@ag.tn.gov>; Clark Kaml <Clark.Kaml@ag.tn.gov>

Monica,

The purpose of this email is to provide you a status update on TPUC Docket No. 25-
00023.  The parties continue to discuss use of the escrow funds.  However, the parties
have not yet reached a resolution on the use of the funds for such work as “replacing
control panels” or “replacing recirculation panels.” 

To support the parties in their continued discussions, we request that the Commission
appoint a “Party Staff” person to this Docket.  We believe that having the experience of
the Commission as part of the parties’ discussion would move us toward resolution.

Thank you for your time and consideration of our request.

Respectfully,
Karen
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Our Mission – We are the State’s law office serving Tennessee with principled, independent, and
excellent counsel.




